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From: Frank Southecorvo <fsouthecorvo@gmall.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 4:27 PM
To: Statements

Subject: approval of Duke fees

Dear Commissioners,

Iam appalled that the NC UtilitiesCommission recently approved Duke Energy Progress fees for Manual Read Meter
(MRM) option. As customers, WE PAY FOR ELECTRIC servicealready. We payto be connected to the grid, to be metered,
to be billed, for generation of electricity and maintenance.

Icurrently have a MRM. Now Duke Energy wants to charge me $170 to keep it??? Then another $14.75/ mo again???

Did you get a large kickback from Duke?Areyou just mean? The NC Utilities Commission is supposed to work for the
general populace and regulate Utilities because they are a monopoly. Asa monopoly, they are efficient and can save by
not duplicating equipment, services. The Utilities Commission is the safeguard against abuse of the monopoly's power.

I beg you to reconsider this gross misuse of power by Duke Energy Progress.

Sincerely, Frank Southecorvo

Frank Southecorvo

fsouthecorvo@gmail.com

www.franksouthecorvo.com

828-279-6487


